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A head of Eid Al Fitr Transportation
Restrictions, Pelindo Gives Stacking
Discounts Up to 50%
Admin -- 17 April 2023

Jakarta 16 April 2023 - PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) or Pelindo will provide incentives in the form of

cost reductions for bills for goods and container stacking services during the period of restrictions on goods

transport going home and back for Eid in 2023. Cost relief is given in the form of discounts of up to 50

percent on goods and containers in the storage area for the period April 17, 2023 to May 2, 2023. Discounts

also apply to containers in the extension storage area, line 2 storage area, and integrated physical

inspection sites that are still in the same terminal area container

Pelindo's Corporate Secretariat Group Head, Ali Mulyono, said the discount was part of the company's

efforts to support government policies. Discounts are valid in all terminals operated by the company group

including PT Pelindo Terminal Petikemas (SPTP), PT Jakarta International Container Terminal (JICT), KSO

Koja Container Terminal, and PT New Priok Container Terminal 1 (NPCT1) which are affected by



operational restrictions. transport.

"This discount applies to services for unloading goods and inter-island containers and imported containers

that cannot leave the terminal (delivery) due to restrictions on the transportation of goods during the 2023

Lebaran homecoming and return trips," Ali explained.


